
Kalah Gaskins 

March 29, 2024 

District 1 – Supervisor Luis Alejo 

168 West Alisal St., 2nd Floor 

Salinas, CA 93901 

Phone: (831) 755-5011 

Fax: (831) 755-5876 

Dear Supervisor Luis Alejo, 

I am writing to express my strong interest in serving on the Commission On The Status Of Women Board 
in Monterey County. As a native of Salinas, a woman of color, and a professional with a background in 
Psychology and Human Resources, I am deeply committed to advancing the rights and opportunities of 
women in our community. 

Growing up in Salinas has instilled in me a profound understanding of the unique challenges and barriers 
that women face in our society. These experiences have fueled my passion for advocating for gender 
equity and empowerment. I firmly believe that my academic background, professional expertise, and 
personal experiences make me a well-suited candidate for this esteemed position. 

My educational journey, which includes a Bachelor of Arts in Psychology from the University Nevada Las 
Vegas and a Master of Science in Psychology with a specialization in Leadership Development from 
Capella University, has equipped me with a solid foundation in understanding human behavior, 
organizational dynamics, and effective leadership principles. My academic pursuits have provided me 
with invaluable insights into the complexities of gender dynamics and the importance of fostering 
inclusive environments where all individuals can thrive. 

With over 8 years of professional experience in Human Resources, spanning both the public and private 
sectors, I have developed a comprehensive skill set in talent management, diversity and inclusion 
initiatives, and organizational development. My background has afforded me the opportunity to 
collaborate with diverse teams and stakeholders to implement strategies that promote equity, 
diversity, and inclusion in the workplace. I am confident that my expertise in HR, coupled with my 
passion for 
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gender equality, will enable me to make meaningful contributions to the Commission On The Status Of 
Women board. 

If appointed, I am committed to leveraging my skills and experiences to advocate for policies and 
programs that address the needs of women in Salinas and the entire Monterey County. I am particularly 
interested in initiatives aimed at increasing access to education, economic opportunities, and healthcare 
services for women from marginalized communities.  

In conclusion, I am deeply invested in advancing the status and rights of women in the Monterey 
County, and I am eager to lend my expertise and dedication to the Commission On The Status Of 
Women board. I am confident that my background, skills, and passion make me a strong candidate for 
this role. Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the opportunity to contribute to 
the important work of the board. 

Sincerely, 

Kalah Gaskins 


